
Gingerbread Houses 
“Change for Change”….yes, you heard that right…”Change for Change”!

For the next few days, you can vote for some amazing gingerbread creations made
by teams of teachers in our school. You can vote by donating your extra change

during lunch. The house with the most money at the end of the week wins and all
the money collected will be donated to the cause indicated on the house. 

In other words, if you have some extra coins you wish to donate, your “change” can
make “change” for someone in need.

May the best house win!

Photoshop Club
The Photoshop club will be cancelled on Thursday, December 7th.

Spring Musical
Reminder for those interested in auditioning for the musical - there will be a

workshop to review audition materials in the band room on Wednesday December
6th after school until late buses and auditions will be held the week of December 11th. 
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Today is National 
Cotton Candy Day 

12/22 - Half Day
12/25-1/2 -  Schools Closed WInter Recess


